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As of Monday the 17th September we are trialling a banding system for the school meal choice.  Children will choose their school meal option at registration and those opting to have a school meal will be allocated a coloured wrist band to wear; the colour will denote the meal choice they have made.

The menu choices will be given to the kitchen after registration who will then know exactly what to prepare to ensure every child gets the meal of their choice. 

When children go into the dining room they will hand over their wrist band to the serving staff; the colour of the band will tell the catering staff what meal they have chosen

If you know you child is going to be late, you or your child can let the school office know the day before, and their meal choice will be added to the list the following morning.

If you child arrives after registration and you have not pre ordered a meal choice they will be allocated a Jacket Potato with filling

Please feel free to let me have any feedback on the menu or banding system now or in the future. 
 
You can contact me via email valerie.campbell@kirklees.gov.uk or  07854386948 

Thank you for your support
Valerie Campbell
Catering Officer
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